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School Focus Items  

While many people may be mar-

veling at the fact that the 2015 -

2016 school year is already ñhalf 

overò, I like to think of it as ñhalf 

fullò.  I continue to be impressed 

with how much our students, facul-

ty, and staff accomplish every day, 

and I look forward to all that we 

have yet to experience this year and 

all of the work we have left to do.   

In October, the SLCS Board of Edu-

cation met to define focus items for 

the school year.  As a result, we are 

all working hard on the following 

areas: 

1. We will help all students 

develop a plan for after they gradu-

ate. 

2. We will establish and main-

tain effective lines of communica-

tion between the school and the 

community. 

3. We will use data to inform 

decisions on school improvement 

and fiscal management. 

4. We will Offer quality aca-

demic experiences that help stu-

dents think critically, handle infor-

mation, develop 21s century leader-

ship skills, and fully meet their edu-

cational goals. 

5. We will strengthen a school 

culture that supports inclusion, en-

gagement, and fun for all.  

We believe that our efforts have led 

to increased success in these areas.  

As the year progresses we hope to 

continue our progress.  Upcoming 

events/efforts include:  

1.  A career fair for students in 

grades 7-12.  This event will take 

place on April 20, 2016 from 9 am ï 

11 am in the morning.  We are also 

making plans to get our older stu-

dents on a few more college cam-

puses before the year ends. 

2. Continued utilization of e-

mail listserves, the school web 

page, and our new SLCS Facebook 

page to help keep the community 

informed on what is going on in the 

school. 

3. A thoughtful approach to 

the creation of a school budget that 

will help us maintain our excellent 

programs while remaining fiscally 

responsible. 

4. A thorough examination of 

all academic course offerings to en-

sure that our students are getting 

the best educational experiences 

possible. 

5. A full complement of extra -

curricular activities for the students 

as well as the implementation of 

continuing education courses for the 

community. 

SLCS appreciates the efforts of stu-

dents, faculty, staff, and community 

members.  Together, we can make 

great things happen.  If you have 

any comments or suggestions re-

garding these focus items or other 

issues, please feel free to contact 

me at sgratto@slwildcats.org. 

 

Regards, 

Stephen Gratto ï Superintendent of 

Schools 

Calendar 

Feb. 25th ð BOE Meeting 

Mar. 3rd ð Pops Concert 

Mar. 11th ð Five Week Pro-

gress Reports 

Mar. 15th ð Pre-K Screening 

Mar. 22nd ð K Screening 



Our Pre-Kindergarten stu-

dents are very fortunate to 

attend three specials dur-

ing their school day.  Dur-

ing each six day cycle the 

students attend one art 

lesson with Mrs. Living-

ston, two music lessons 

with Ms. Masiello, and one 

library day with Mrs. 

Jenks.  In library they al-

ways have the chance to 

hear Mrs. Jenks read a 

story, and they each bor-

row a library book to keep 

in our classroom.  Being a 

part of music class gives 

them the opportunity to 

participate in two school 

concerts per year.  Of 

course they love making 

fun projects in their art 

class.  Recently we had a 

conversation as a class 

about how lucky we are to 

have these special classes 

as part of our learning.  

The children were very ex-

cited to share their favorite 

things about art, music 

and library, and are very 

proud to share their contri-

butions in this newsletter.  

A big thank you to Ms. 

Masiello, Mrs. Livingston 

and Mrs. Jenks for making 

our óspecialsô so special!! 

Ethan:  ñI really like 

art...especially painting.  

Mrs. Livingston is nice. 

I like singing in music. I 

like Mrs. Jenks stories.  

They are funny!ò 

Billy:  ñI like painting red 

and yellow on my hands in 

art. I like wearing a suit to 

the concert.ò 

Nate: ñI like Mrs. Jenks 

because she reads to us.   

I like the books she reads 

to me.  I like Mrs. Living-

ston because she paints 

with us.  I also like Ms. M.  

because she sings to me.ò 

Owyn:  ñMs. M. is a good 

singer.  I like singing the 

ABCôs. 

I like the Transformer 

books in the Library.  Mrs. 

Jenks is a good reader.ò 

Kevin:  ñI like going to the 

library to pick out Ninja 

(Continued on page 3) 
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Pre-Kindergarten, continued 

Jenks read a story I want 

to borrow the same one.ò 

Natalie:  ñIn music I like to 

sing.  In art I like painting 

some fun stuff.  In library I 

like looking at stories.ò 

Harper: ñI like Ms. M. be-

cause I like to sing music.  

I like Mrs. Livingston be-

cause I like art - I like to 

paint and color.  I like Mrs. 

Jenks  because I like to 

read books.ò 

Arlo:  ñI like the book The 

Robot.  Mrs. Jenks is good 

at reading funny stories.  I 

like to sing óPuff The Magic 

Dragonô.  I really liked 

making a birdy project 

with pastels.ò 

Caleb:  ñI like Ms. M be-

cause she does music with 

us on the Xylophones.  I 

like Mrs. Livingston be-

cause she lets us paint and 

color.  I like Mrs. Jenks for 

library because I get to 

pick out books when she is 

done reading the book.ò 

Turtle books.ò 

Maddie:  ñI really like mak-

ing things in art.  I love 

singing in the concerts!  I 

like listening to Mrs. Jenks 

read and I like to pick out 

books.ò 

Joseph:   ñI like drawing 

with Mrs. Livingston.  My 

favorite song is the 

óSnoozy Snowflakeô song.  

I like to read and Mrs. 

Jenks is a really good 

reader.ò 

Asia:  ñI like Mrs. Jenks 

because she reads books 

to me.  I like Ms. M be-

cause she sings to me.  I 

like Mrs. Livingston be-

cause I like to paint.ò 

Lyrissa:  ñI like all of the 

art projects.  I like singing 

in music class.  I like all 

the songs and I like to do 

motions with the music.ò 

Makala:  ñAt art I like to 

paint.  I like to sing the 

óSnoozy Snowflakeô song.  

Whenever I hear Mrs. 

(Continued from page 2) 
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άRecently we had a conversation as a class 

about how lucky we are to have these 

special classes as part of our learning.ò 



YƛƴŘŜǊƎŀǊǘŜƴ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ŘǊŜŀƳ 

ŀōƻǳǘ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƻǳƭŘ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ǘƘŜ 

ǿƻǊƭŘΧ 

 

L ǿƻǳƭŘΧ 

 

tŀǊƪŜǊ ς ōŜ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ 

bŀǘŜ- ōŜ ƪƛƴŘ 

/ŀƳŜǊƻƴ ςƘŜƭǇ ŜǾŜǊȅōƻŘȅ 

[ƛƭȅ ς ƳŀƪŜ ƳƻǊŜ ƳǳǎƛŎ 

WƻǎŜǇƘ ς ōŜ ƴƛŎŜ ǘƻ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊƭŘ 

bŀǾŀƭȅŀ ς ƳŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ Ǝƻǘ ŀ 

ōƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ōƛǊǘƘŘŀȅ 

9ƳƳŀ ς ƘŜŀƭ ǘƘŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ 

9Ƴƛƭȅ ς ǎŀǾŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ōȅ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭƛŦŜ 

ƎƻƻŘ 

tŜȅǘƻƴ ς ōŜ ƘŜƭǇŦǳƭ 

5ƻƳƛƴƛŎ ς ōǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŘƛƴƻǎŀǳǊǎ ōŀŎƪ 

aŀǎƻƴ ς ƳŀƪŜ ǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŜǊŜ ǿŜǊŜ Ǉƛƴƪ ƅƻǿπ

ŜǊǎ ŜǾŜǊȅǿƘŜǊŜ 
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Second Grade 

items coming for weather: 

tornadoes of tacos, sprin-

kles of milk, hurricanes of 

pancakes and more.  

In Math the second grad-

ers are sharpening their 

money skills. We are 

counting coins and learn-

ing to make change. A 

second grade store helps 

us practice these skills-

complete with cashiers and 

shoppers. All second grad-

ers get to practice being a 

store cashier and making 

change or being the shop-

per that can only spend a 

certain amount.  

Valentine's Day-President's 

Day and winter vacation 

will arrive in February. We 

will spend time learning 

about Abraham Lincoln 

and George Washington. 

We will celebrate Valen-

tine's Day and enjoy a 

winter break. When we 

return from break we will 

begin our Famous Ameri-

can unit. I wonder who the 

24 famous Americans will 

be??? 

The second grade class 

has been busy studying 

the wacky weather that we 

have been having lately. 

We charted the tempera-

tures for two weeks in Jan-

uary and we learned that 

we were a lot warmer than 

normal average tempera-

tures. Our area has not 

had a cold stretch were 

temperatures were below 

zero for more than three 

days in row.  In our sci-

ence book, we read about 

different types of storms, 

how to prepare for weath-

er emergencies, and  what 

to wear in different weath-

er conditions. The vocabu-

lary was for this unit con-

tained some really big 

words for second graders 

like-evaporation, conden-

sation, precipitation, mete-

orologist, temperature and 

thermometer just to name 

a few. A wacky weather 

writing assignment fol-

lowed the read aloud of 

"Cloudy With a Chance of 

Meatballs"  So look out 

Schroon Lake, the second 

have some interesting 
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The Third Grade finished 

their study of Antarctica, 

the coldest place on 

Earth.  We compared tra-

ditional snowshoes with 

modern snowshoes and 

students created Venn 

diagrams to compare 

their information.  Then 

each student researched 

a different species of 

penguin and made a 

poster to share with the 

Kindergarten class.  By 

reusing a water bottle, 

they made a model of 

their penguin and drew a 

coloring sheet for the stu-

dents to look at and col-

or.  Also they compared 

their penguinôs height to 

the height of the students 

they were sharing with.  

It was a great culminat-

ing activity to our study 

of Antarctica.  

 February is a busy 

month. We will celebrate 

the Chinese New Year on 

February 8th, the 100th 

Day of school on Febru-

ary 11th, and Valentineôs 

Day on February 12th.   

After our February vaca-

tion the class will contin-

ue our study of Asia with 

Japan.  In March we will 

start a unit on pets, be-

ginning with dogs and the 

Iditarod Race in Alaska.  

Each student will re-

search a different AKC 

breed of dog.  They will 

also survey students in 

grades Pre-K-6, graphing 

their favorite pets and 

comparing their results.    

Gathering data, compar-

ing it, interpreting it, and 

using graphs to display 

information is an im-

portant part of the math 

curriculum. 

 Please keep read-

ing at home with the 

Book-It reading program 

and the Six Flags Reading 

Challenge.  Reading can 

take you any place you 

want to go!!  Keep Read-

ing!!  

Mrs. Dunkley  

  

Third Grade 
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Fourth  Grade 

great, but informal literature cir-

cle. Eagle Song, by Joseph 

Bruchac was key in our under-

standing of the Great Peace in 

our Iroquois confederacy study. 

Chris VanAllsburg has been an-

other author that we have 

looked at closely. His style caus-

es us to question his motive in 

writing the book, and his illustra-

tions are simply fantastic. The 

end of our author study will be 

soon, and a comparative essay 

will finish it off.  

Our new math series, Envisions 

is very challenging! This re-

source is one of the ways we are 

tackling the requirements of our 

state and country. We are so 

good with multiplying numbers 

many ways, but it's time to 

move into the worlds of fractions 

and geometry. Mrs. Gonyeau 

and I have created math groups 

that rotate through stations two 

or three times per week. We all 

love it!  

Mrs. Herrick, Mrs. Jenks, and 

Mrs. Rose are all part of our day, 

so we count on them for support 

and working with your child in so 

many ways. From reading or  

Wow, it seems impossible that 

our year is half over. This group 

of students has been working 

hard since September in every 

subject there is to cover. I can't 

tell if our favorite things to do 

involve math groups or germs, 

history or books...the list goes 

on. 

Our peek back at NYS history 

has taken us from the earliest 

Native Americans to the coloni-

zation by the Dutch, French and 

British. We have made three sis-

ter soup, gustowehs, acted out 

the fur trade and now will head 

into the building of towns and 

cities. There is a lot more in 

store for us as we get closer to 

Main Street in the 1700s. 

Every fourth grader has turned 

into a reading machine. It's 

amazing to observe how they 

love to have a bit of uninterrupt-

ed time with a good book. As 

they record the titles, the num-

ber of completed books rises. 

Our goal of everyone reading at 

least 25 chapter books is a reali-

ty. We have taken the time to 

have a whole group book about 

the Native Americans turn into a 
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math to spelling and cooking, 

these ladies work hard so we 

can create memorable lessons 

that stick with our students.  

If you haven"t heard, we are 

growing some interesting germs. 

In a lab we started 3 weeks ago, 

we have seen some outrageous 

growth of some very hungry 

germs. We will share our 

knowledge with some other clas-

ses. 

Thank you for your support of 

your 4th grader as he or she 

takes in more and more infor-

mation. Homework can get 

tough but I appreciate the time 

you take with your child. It's so 

important that students have a 

time and place to read and 

think.  

Keep sending the snowpants and 

other outside clothing, as I ex-

pect that winter may arrive with 

a blizzard soon.  

 



The fifth grade has been 

working hard in school! 

Our big project in social 

studies and ELA is our 

state writing project. For 

the past few weeks the 

class has been learning 

about the different regions 

of the United States. In 

addition to completing a 

map poster, the students 

have been learning the 

names and spellings of 

each state in each region. 

Next week they will be 

challenged to identify all 

50 states and the capitol. 

They have loved this and 

are fast becoming masters. 

To accompany our social 

studies unit we have been 

working on letters that will 

be sent to one fifth grade 

class in each of the fifty 

states and Washington, 

D.C. Each letter describes 

our town, school, and 

class. We are hoping to 

receive back 51 letters 

from each of the different 

classrooms.  

Another fun activity the 

fifth graders are working 

on is understanding and 

creating timelines. We 

have been examining the 

ways timelines are used in 

literature and creating our 

own using different com-

puter programs. The class 

has already created time-

lines for characters in our 

reading and even the for-

mation of coal! The class is 

in the process of creating 

their own timelines of their 

lives by adding their own 

words and photographs 

using technology.  

After vacation we will be 

starting a new novel, Sign 

of the Beaver in literature 

groups. This is a fifth 

grade favorite that tells 

the story of a young boy 

left in the Maine wilder-

ness in the late 1700s to 

watch over his familyôs 

land while his father re-

turns to Boston to collect 

the rest of the family. In 

addition to focusing on 

many ELA skills we will al-

so take a historical look at 

(Continued on page 9) 

Fifth Grade 

Page 8 

Newsletter 

άFor the past few weeks the class has been 

learning about the different regions of the 

United States.ò 



Cafeteria Musings 

flower, kale chips, homemade ranch dress-

ing, Italian dressing, sour cream, hot sauce, 

shredded cheese and lots more! 

We have added another breakfast item of 

homemade muffins that is becoming very 

popular. We also have yogurt every day 

from North Country Creamery in Keeseville 

in addition to our eggs and fresh veggies 

from Essex Farm, eggs from Latremore 

Farm in Chazy, and grass fed beef from Ben 

Wever Farm in Essex. 

Thank you so much families, for supporting 

our program by having your children eat our 

meals and buy homemade snacks! You 

make what we do possible! It has been so 

wonderful on our end to be able to offer 

free meals thanks to the grant from the 

USDA! 

 

this time period by studying the Penobscot Native Ameri-

cans and doing some fun survival skill activities.  

 As you can see the fifth grade is having fun learn-

ing. We are all looking forward to a great third quarter!  

(Continued from page 8) 
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We are having a wonderful year in the cafeteria. 

Lisa, Chris, Eileen and Cathy sweat every day 

cooking amazing food for your children, all from 

scratch! We have added another great meal to 

our menu this month. It is called breakfast bar 

and consists of a choice of scrambled eggs, sau-

sage, black beans offered on or off of a wrap, 

with a choice of a homemade muffin, yogurt, 

granola, fruit salad and lots of other toppings on 

the fruit and veggie bar! It is a delicious meal that 

can be many combinations. We have found that 

our many ñbarsò and ñwrapò days are popular be-

cause everyone can choose their own combina-

tion, which helps tremendously when you are 

feeding little ones, who very often donôt like 

things touching, to those hungry teens who ñpile 

it onò! 

Our fruit and veggie bar this year has increased in 

daily offerings also. Every day we offer fresh and 

canned fruit, fresh raw veggies and an assortment 

of salads, such as broccoli salad, potato salad, 

coleslaw, cottage cheese, carrots, broccoli, cauli-



I can't believe we have 

begun the third quarter! 

It was just September 

and the year was start-

ing. 

 Sixth grade is working 

hard and making good 

progress. We have com-

pleted units on Mesopota-

mia in Social Studies and 

are currently studying 

Egypt-mummification is 

quite interesting!  

Our Weather unit is Sci-

ence is nearing an end- s 

test is coming on Febru-

ary 10th and our next 

unit will be Forces and 

Matter, along with New-

ton's Laws. 

 Our Math skills have im-

proved as well. We are 

currently studying Rates 

and Unit Rates and we 

will move into Fractions 

and Percents. We have 

completed our unit on 

Algebra. 

 In ELA, we continue to 

work on Common Core 

skills such as understand-

ing the author's purpose 

or recognizing a theme in 

a piece of literature. We 

have also spent time dis-

tinguishing between Nar-

rative and Expository 

text.  

Winter Break will soon be 

here- we can gear up for 

the  time remaining this 

year and to be ready for 

state tests in April. Our 

hard work should pay off!  
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Community Continuing Education 

Merritt Hults, contractor and 

proprietor of the award -

winning Paradox House Re-

treat B&B, volunteered his 

time to offer Understanding 

Basic Household Electricity.  A 

total of 15 community adults 

attended the class.  They had 

a wide-range of knowledge on 

the topic including one person 

who had wired a house and 

another who had a fear of 

electricity.  They all met for 

two hours Wednesday eve-

nings to learn about the safe 

use of electricity in their 

homes.   

Mr. Hults created a welcoming 

and encouraging atmosphere.  

The students learned how to 

rewire a lamp, change light 

switches, replace breakers in 

a panel box, install GFI recep-

tacles and wire electrical cir-

cuits.  

According to exit surveys, 

100% of the students indicat-

ed that they had an excellent 

experience and that the pro-

SLSC Opens its Doors  

to Community Continuing  

Education  

SLCS is offering a continuing 

education program for the 

first time in many years.  

Town residents now have the 

opportunity to expand their 

knowledge and take ad-

vantage of the schoolôs re-

sources.   

Community members and 

staff at school have developed 

classes on a variety of topics.  

The most popular classes of-

fered in January were Under-

standing Basic Household 

Electricity, Zumba, and Com-

munity Archery League.  Oth-

er classes will start up in 

March including Schroon Lake 

Community Chorus, Open 

Weight Room, Weight Room 

with Customized Training Pro-

gram, NYS Boating Safety 

Course, Indoor Walking Pro-

gram, and another Archery 

session.    
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gr am expan de d  the i r 

knowledge.  The Sun newspa-

per stated that SLCSôs pro-

gram ñshould be emulated by 

all school districts in the North 

Country.ò   

The Community Continuing 

Education Program is offered 

at no additional cost to the 

district.  According to Stephen 

Gratto, Superintendent, the 

school plans on refining the 

program during the summer 

and having a full slate of 

courses ready to go in the fall 

of 2016.   

For more information on the 

upcoming classes or to teach 

a class, contact the school at  

532-7164.  

 



 Congratulations to the 

First Graders that have 

participated in the Book It 

program for the months 

of October, November, 

and/or December.  These 

students read four nights 

a week for at least ten 

minutes a night. They are 

Brooke Berton, Jade Ca-

za, Addison LeClair, Emily 

Roskidany, and Eko War-

rington.  

We started the New Year 

by discussing resolutions, 

including things that we 

could improve upon.  

Please stop by our room 

and read our New Year 

resolutions. 

We are enjoying reading 

the series of books Frog 

and Toad.  We are also 

learning about life cycles 

of animals.  Our science 

unit is Growing and 

Changing.  We have been 

discussing how we have 

grown and changed.   

To go along with our 

Changing and Growing 

theme, each first grader 

recently completed a time 

line about his/her life.  

Thanks for the help with 

dates and the pictures 

from home. 

Our first ever research 

project involved reading, 

writing, and learning 

about penguins.  After 

reading many facts about 

different types of pen-

guins, we wrote reports 

based on the information 

that we gathered.  

Our language arts skills 

are really beginning to 

flourish.  We are enjoying 

reading stories and re-

sponding to them in writ-

ing by comparing and 

contrasting ideas from 

the stories. 

Please continue to READ, 

READ, READ every day 

and practice tying those 

shoes!  Thank you for 

your continued support 

and help.  

 

First Grade 
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Sports 

have supported our teams 

this year. We have had 

some great crowds at both 

our home and away 

games. I know it means a 

lot to our athletes to see 

so many faces in the 

crowd and we look for-

ward to your continued 

support as we head into 

sectionals. Go Wildcats! 

We are well past the half-

way point for winter 

sports! It is now crunch 

time as our varsity teams 

make the final push in the 

regular season and pre-

pare for Sectionals. All of 

the teams are currently 

hitting their stride as both 

the Boys and Girls Varsity 

teams are riding high on 

winning streaks. As we 

turn the page to February, 

we have some important 

dates coming up. First, we 

have Senior Sendoff on 

February 9th. The girls will 

play at 5:00, followed by 

the boys at 6:30. The cer-

emony will take place in 

between the games. The 

first sectional game will 

take place on February 

16th for the girls and Feb-

ruary 20th for the boys, 

both times and teams are 

yet to be determined. 

Don't forget, you can keep 

up to date with all sports 

news on the Schroon Lake 

Sports Facebook page or 

on the school website. 

Lastly, I would like to 

thank all of the fans who 
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The 5/6 Band and 7-12 Band are hard at work preparing for the upcoming Pops Concert, scheduled for 

March 3rd, at 7:00. For this concert, each group is preparing three popular songs (pieces from movies, 

musicals, or the radio). There will be lots of special performances in addition to the two bands, including 

a saxophone and bass group, a flute trio, and a vocal soloist backed by the 7-12 band! Everyone in-

volved is working their hardest to put on the best show they can, and we hope to see you there.  

In addition to the Pops Concert, some diligent students have been selected to perform in the Spring 

CASMA Festival, held onApril 16th at North Warren School. Thirteen students have been chosen to par-

ticipate and they will be receiving music soon to begin working on for the festival. The festival will be an 

all day rehearsal for the students, and culminate in a concert open to the public at 4:00. More infor-

mation will be available to parents regarding this festival soon.  

 

Band 
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Cheer Camp 

This year we had 20 Cheer Campers in grades K-5. We began our practices over Christmas break 

and continued on Saturdays in January. We practiced learning cheers and doing stunts. We also 

spent a huge amount of time learning steps to our dance "The Best Day of My Life". Everything 

came together on our grand finale night -Jan. 15, 2016 during the GV/BV vrs Keene Beavers. Not 

only were we were outfitted for cheer camp in our t -shirts but this year we wore pink cheer camp 

"Live-Laugh-Love-Wildcats-Cheer"  t-shirts and dedicated part of our evening to Cancer Awareness. 

A dedication wall was in the gym foyer for families and friends to add cancer ribbons to in honor of 

someone they know that has been touched by cancer. Overall, the basketball players, cheerleaders 

and cheer campers raised $300 for the American Cancer Society. It was a special evening for all.  

 

A huge thank you to the many helpers that assisted us this year in Cheer Camp. We couldn't have 

done the stunts without you! Thank you to the Varsity Cheerleaders for their commitment and dedi-

cation to Cheer Camp. Our wee Wildcat Cheerleaders really look up to you and appreciate you.  
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          Kindergarten and Pre -k screening  

2016-2017 School Year  

Schroon Lake Central School will hold its  

Pre- k screening  on Tuesday, March 15 th   

Students are eligible for pre -k if they will turn 4 years old on or be-

fore  

December 1st , 2016  

Kindergarten  screening will be held on Tuesday, March 22 nd.  

Students are eligible for kindergarten if they will turn 5 years old on 

or before  

December 1st , 2016 

Please call the main office to schedule your appointment time!  

532 -7164 extension 10  

Students should be brought to school during their scheduled appoint-

ment time. The screening will last approximately 1 ½ hours.   

Students will be escorted to our screening location while family mem-

bers wait in the front foyer.  

Your child will see Mrs. Jeanette Weber for the speech and language 

screening, Mrs. Kellie Hafner for the reading readiness section and 

Mr. Kevin Cooper for an occupational therapy screening.  Students will 

also complete a math readiness section.  Lastly, students will join their 

family to see Mrs. Sharon Kelly for vision screening, along with a re-

view of immunizations and physicals.  

These are òteacher friendsó your child will see in our school next year! 

If you have any questions in regards to this screening, please feel free 

to call me at 532 -7164 ext. 3299 and leave a message for me.  

Ms. Mary Gereau          Pre -k/Kindergarten teacher  
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What, no phone? 
 

No Electronics Game Night     
                                                      
 On Friday, March 11 th  from 

6pm -8pm , Pre-K-6th graders are in-

vited to attend a special game night.   

Members of the Student Council 

along with a few faculty members 

will provide board games and cards 

for students to play in small groups.  

We are looking forward to our stu-

dents gathering together for cook-

ies, brownies and good old fash-

ioned fun!  Pre-K -1st graders are 

asked to come with a parent. There 

will also be opportunities for chil-

dren to read together.   We are hop-

ing that many of you take ad-

vantage of this fun Friday night!  

See you there! 


